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 Is it cliché to say 2023 
is going to be a huge year in 
Nicaraguan missions? Probably. 
Is that still true? You bet! 2022 
was a year full of learning and 
watching for me. I came to 
Nicaragua knowing I had a ton to 
learn about culture, life, and 
ministry in a new country before 
I could launch something new. 
However, I was also coming to 
an area without much training or 
experience in kids ministry, so I 
am excited to tell you that your 
support of me is leading to the 
start of a brand new missions 
initiative in Central America- 
AvanceKids!
 The mission of Avance-
Kids is simple: Teach kids to love 
God, love the Church, and love 
the Bible. You’ve probably heard 
me repeat over and over again 
that I want to be FOR kids, 
families, and Nicaragua. I believe 
the best way we can do that is 
by discipling young believers to 
be spiritually mature adults. I am 
currently working through 
writing out the ministry guide-
lines, and the first meeting with 
local church kids ministry 

leaders is taking place this 
month. The hope is to build a 
team of Nicaraguan leaders this 
year who will help me travel 
throughout the country training 
pastors and churches in how to 
e�ectively reach the children in 
their community and disciple 
them. 
 In addition to Avance-
Kids, I am also leading multiple 
projects that you can be a part of 
including: improving and 
equipping the children’s ministry 
areas of multiple churches, 
starting a Kids Camp, a Spanish 
VBS program, and even a 
seminar for Nicaraguan worship 
leaders to grow in their abilities. 
Would you pray about being a 
supporter for one of these 
projects?
 One of the most 
exciting things about this year is 
the return of many US airlines! 
Ticket prices are rapidly 
dropping due to an increase of 
flights, and I am in desperate 
need of missions teams to come 
be a part of all of these projects! 
Is your church ready? Let’s get in 
touch and plan something today.

Missions Teams
Nicaragua is ready for your church! COVID 
and rising ticket prices made it di�cult for 
US teams to plan trips, but that is no longer 
the case, and I am praying that God would 
provide teams and churches who want to 
join me on the ground in Nicaragua. I have 
tons of projects and events planned for this 
year that would greatly benefit from your 
presence and support!

Visa Process
It just keeps chugging along in my quest to 
get residency. My application was accepted 
by immigration, I had my home visit and 
interview, and now I sit and wait for an 
answer as to whether or not my residency 
visa will be granted. Please continue to pray 
for a positive result!

Ministry Growth
It goes without saying, but I’m going to 
anyway: Please pray for the success and 
spiritual impact of AvanceKids! More than 
anything, my focus is on sharing the Gospel 
with as many kids as I possibly can and 
seeing them come to know Jesus. Pray for 
kids, pray for teachers, and pray for me as 
we get to work.
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